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MSD clAIRity public meeting to share updates related to sewer odors 

 
Tomorrow, Louisville MSD will host the fourth in a series of “clAIRity” meetings to update the public 

on the utility’s initiatives to manage sewer odors. MSD will share information about the factors that 

contribute to odor, along with detailing its multiple processes and initiatives to manage odor.  

 

Attendees will have the opportunity to submit written comments and questions during the meeting.  

 

WHEN 

October 15, 2024 

Meeting to begin at 6 PM, conclude at 7 PM 

 

WHERE 

MSD Central Maintenance Facility 

3050 Commerce Center Place 

 

INTERVIEW OPPORTUNITY 

Interview with MSD Executive Director Tony Parrott prior to the meeting at 5:45 PM 

 

 

 

FUTURE MEETING SCHEDULE 

• Thursday, October 24, 1-2 p.m. 

Norton Healthcare Goodwill Opportunity Center, 2820 W. Broadway 

 

 

For more information or to report an odor, visit LouisvilleMSD.org/odor or call 502.540.6000. 

 
#### 

 
About MSD 
The Louisville/Jefferson County Metropolitan Sewer District (MSD) works to achieve and maintain clean, environmentally safe 
waterways for a healthy and vibrant community. The organization’s more than 750 employees provide wastewater management, 
drainage and flood protection services across the 376 square miles of Louisville Metro, and wastewater service in portions of Bullitt 
and Oldham counties. In addition to operating and maintaining Louisville Metro’s sewer system, floodwall system, water quality 
treatment centers and flood pumping stations, MSD invests in hundreds of infrastructure improvement projects each year, plants 
more than 1,000 trees and other vegetation annually to enhance water filtration and reduce runoff and provides numerous outreach 
programs to inform and educate the community about protecting our waterways. 
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